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The New York Charter 
Schools Association has 
resources to help your  
students and staff prepare 
for the election. Use the  
QR code to get started.

CHARTER SCHOOL 
COMMUNITY

Use our voting website to learn 
about upcoming elections,  
register for the first time in  
New York State, update your  
registration, or access an  
absentee ballot for any state.

Questions about the Association’s voter registration 

resources? Email ncherry-perez@nycharters.net  

Is your school 
community 
ready to vote? 

There are important elections in New York State on  
August 23rd (Primary) and November 8th (General).

On our voter information page, you can do the following: 

CHARTER HIGH 
SCHOOL STUDENTS

If you are TURNING 18 by 
AUGUST 23RD or NOVEMBER 
8TH, register and rock your 
vote by joining an upcoming 
voter registration session.

NYCSA 
MEMBERS

Find out how the 
Association can set  
up a special virtual  
or in-person voter  
session for your school.
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